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Please provide a spare set of

clothes to remain on their peg in
case of accidents and o pair of
wellies so- we can access all are~

as of the playground and Forest
School throughout the year.

We use Class dojo in class as a

Mrs Sarah Callaghan will be the
class teacher on Mondays, Tues-
days , Thursdays and Fridays.
Mrs Low Oakes will be the class
teacher on Wednesdays.
Ms Hannah Lefeurve and Mrs
Serena De la Hey will he the class
As throughout the week.

Mr Mitchell will teach music and

ﬁur Acormn Class Routil&

Autumn Term, 2023

\rs,Dela,HeAg,jomtsohooton

(e A
RWInc Phonics will hegin in week

3. Children will start bringing,

are blending CVC words confi-
dently. More information will he
avuilable at our Parent Phonics
meeting in Octoher—details to
Jollow:.
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We will set optional homework
challenges connected to owr pro-
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